2018 Continuum of Care Local Competition
Formal Notification to Applicants


To: Continuum of Care Applicants
From: Amarillo, TX Continuum of Care Prioritization Committee
Re: 2018 CoC NOFA application
Date: August 29, 2018

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your application to the above-referenced grant program. After careful consideration, the Amarillo CoC Prioritization Committee has ranked the projects that were submitted as follows:

Priority 1 Permanent Supportive Housing (Shelter + Care)
City of Amarillo

Priority 2 Homeless Management Information System
City of Amarillo

Priority 3 Domestic Violence Bonus
City of Amarillo

Priority 4 Rapid Re-housing
The Salvation Army

Priority 5 Permanent Supportive Housing
Amarillo Housing First

Priority 6 Coordinated Entry
Guyon Saunders Resource Center

Rejected Applications:
Catholic Charities of the Texas Panahandle- Rapid ReHousing: Unfortunately, the Amarillo CoC Prioritization Committee was not able to rank the Catholic Charities of the Texas Panhandle application because there was not enough information about the proposed project.

There is an appeal process outlined by HUD that can be completed by following the steps in the attached 2018 Project Application Appeal Process Guide. This must be submitted in e-snaps no later than September 7, 2018. Processing of any appeal request will not be completed until after HUD announces the awards. 

Presentation of the recommendations will be made to the Amarillo CoC general membership on September 14th.

Review and Ranking Completed by CoC Prioritization Review Committee:
Kathie Grant, Prioritization Committee Chair			 Mary Rusk, Member
Susan Barros, Prioritization Committee Co-Chair 		Sgt. Jason Riddlespurger, Member
Jinjer Mitchell, Member 					John Paul Athanasiou, Member

